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From: Rachelle Harmon <erharmon11@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 2:13 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: 21-0669-EL-BGN
 
Dear Power Siting Board and Ohio Supreme Court,
The wildlife study found several species of bats within the South Branch Solar proposed site.
Recently Marathon employees and the Hancock park district constructed a bat condo to help
improve bat numbers in the area. The planed location for this is within a mile from the South Branch
site at Aeraland park. With the endangered Indiana bat being found in the wildlife study I wish you
would reconsider allowing this project to construct and operate as community members want to
help this bat species make a come back. Please don’t destroy there habitat but help them continue
to gain in numbers.
Rachelle Harmon
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